
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: February 18, 2025 
 
To:  Our Valued Customers 
 
Re:  Price Increase Announcement – Minimum 10% Effective with Deliveries on or After 
April 1, 2025 
 
 
Due to continued price increases from the domestic steel producers, Marino\WARE will 
institute a price increase of a minimum of 10% on all steel products effective with deliveries 
on or after April 1, 2025. 
 
Marino\WARE will honor all quotations activated in accordance with the “Quote Policy,” 
which is published on www.MarinoWARE.com. We urge you to review any open job 
commitments with your customers and your Marino\WARE sales representative.  Non-
activated quotes will cancel and will be deleted 30 days after issuance. 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Marino\WARE  
 

https://www.marinoware.com/category/price-updates/

